
ACADEMY  DAY

Academy Day offers an opportunity for current and future high school students to
visit our campus and experience what life is like at PSAA. Prospective students will
interact with current students and teachers, visit classrooms, have opportunities to
win scholarships and participate in fun activities  planned especially for the day. 

Safety is a priority for us! Masks, social distancing, and small tour groups are a few
of our campus safety precautions we will be following. 

You Are Invited To

www.psaa.org

April 23, 2021

For added campus safety, we are requiring
pre-registration and screening this year.

To pre-register
please call ahead at:

7:50 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

(425) 822-7554 

@Puget Sound Adventist Academy @psaasharks

Accepting applications for the
2021-2022 school year. 

Sign up to take advantage of
our early enrollment discount! 

Puget Sound Adventist Academy's

Come join us for this must attend event.

8:30 a.m. Parent Q&A 


